
Bedford High School 
Ipad Protection Agreement 

 
The Bedford Public Schools recognizes that with the implementation of the ipad program 
there is a need to protect the investment by both the District and the Student/Parent.  Due 
to the cost of replacing and/or repairing ipads, we strongly recommend that all families 
purchase insurance.  We have included for your information on an insurance company 
that covers replacement and repair costs of ipads. 
 
Options: 
 
Insurance:  You purchase an insurance policy, such as Worth Ave. Group (see below 
and enclosure), or arrange to have the device covered under your homeowner’s insurance 
policy (contact your insurance agent or company for further information).  If the policy 
has a deductible, you are responsible for paying the district that amount.  You are also 
responsible for paying the district the cost of any items not covered under the insurance 
policy not to exceed $550.00. 
 
No Insurance:  You will pay for the replacement and/or repairs of the ipad in a timely 
manner, at a cost not to exceed $550.00 should the ipad be stolen, lost or damaged in any 
way. 
 
 
Insurance Information:  You may purchase insurance directly through this portal. You 
will receive a 10% discount on the premium.   
 
https://my.worthavegroup.com/bedfordhighschool 
 
  
Please Check Off and Return this Section: 
 
 

We purchased insurance to cover the cost of replacement and/or repair of the ipad. 
 
 

       We did not purchase insurance for the ipad and understand that we are responsible  
        for the cost of replacement or repair of the ipad. 
 
Student Name(Please Print):_____________________________ 
Grade:_________ 
Parent’s Name (Please Print):____________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:______________________________________ 
Date:__________ 


